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September 10, 1990

Mr. Ted Lee

Pacific Magtren
568-8 Weddell Drive
Sunnyvale, California 94089

Dear Mr.  Lee:

Regarding Mr. Sheu’s letter dated, August 22, 1990 requesting
ESDI vendor identification code for Magtron, please be advised
that the code number 22 has been assigned to your company.

The ESDI standard has been approved by ANSI and final editorial
changes are currently being made before publication. I am
attempting to get your company name and ID code into the document
before publication. However, if this attempt does not succeed,
it will not preclude you from using the assigned code number.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Sincerely,
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*Operating undar the procadures of The American National Standards Institute.
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